people of all generations and her death marks the end of an era in the life of
our country.

“The Queen was much loved by all in Cornwall, many of whom have fond
memories of her many visits to the Duchy. I will convey our deepest
sympathies and condolences to the Royal Family on their, and the nation’s,
great loss.”

Political group leaders across Cornwall have also added their tributes to Her

Majesty The Queen.

Books of Condolence

Books of condolence are available for the people of Cornwall to sign in these
locations from 9am to 5pm, Monday to Saturday, until the day after the
funeral:

e St John’s Hall, Penzance

e Dolcoath Council Office, Camborne

¢ County Hall, Truro

¢ Council Offices, Penwinnick Road, St Austell
e Chy Trevail, Bodmin

¢ |luxstowe House, Liskeard

Alternatively people can email their messages to lieutenancy@cornwall.gov.uk
or post them to the Cornwall Lieutenancy Office, County Hall, Truro, TR1 3AY.

Proclamations

The principal proclamation will take place at St James Palace London tomorrow,
Saturday 10 September at 11am.

Cornwall’s proclamation will take place on Sunday 11 September at 1pm. Mr
Andrew Williams, The High Sherriff of Cornwall, will read Cornwall’s
proclamation at Truro Cathedral. He will be accompanied by Pol Hodge, the
Grand Bard of Gorsedh Kernow, who will read the proclamation in Cornish.

According to guidance from the National Association of Civic Officers, town and
parish councils are guided to hold local proclamations from 6pm on Sunday

onwards.

National Mourning Guidance



